
Greetings to Their Imperial Majesties and Imperial Estates. This is my report for the July 

IEM. 

 

Many of the Chapters have replied & assisted me with cleaning up the Armorial. We 

have managed to release many Arms that are no longer in use. Also, with the help of 

Dame Antonia, Beltazure Queen of Arms, we have been releasing many personal Arms 

of those that have not been members for three years or more. 

The final phase of those clean ups will happen in the next LoRR. All Chapters that I did 

not receive a reply from are listed in the May LoRR. 

 

There have been a few questions brought to me lately. The first is how someone can find 

out the status of a submission. The answer to that is their local Minister of Arms. He/she 

should be notified whether it was returned or sent to the ISoA. If it was sent to the ISoA 

then the next step is to appear in the LoRR. If there is an item that was sent up but has not 

appeared in the LoRR, I can be contacted to inquire about it. The second question is 

where the LoRR can be found. I post them to the files of the Yahoo Heraldry Board as 

well as send them to the webmaster for addition to the website on the College of Arms 

page. 

 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions that you might have. 

 

In service, 

 

Sir Dorn das Schwarz Brause 

Imperial Sovereign of Arms 


